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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members 

FROM: Kelly Brennan, Long Range Planner III 

DATE: June 4, 2025 

RE: 25TP010 – Coordinated Public Transit - Human Services 

Transportation Action Plan Annual Update  

The Statewide Coordinated Public Transit - Human Services Transportation Plan was approved 

in July 2024 and identifies the gaps and needs in transportation related to persons with disabilities, 

seniors and individuals with low incomes. The plan provides strategies to address these gaps and 

needs, followed by priorities for implementing these strategies. An inventory of participating 

transportation providers was also provided. Agencies interested in receiving federal funds to help 

pay for vehicles, such as buses or vans, participated in this Statewide, Coordinated Public Transit 

- Human Services Transportation Plan. 

This Action Plan Update identifies past goals, successes, coordination with other agencies, and 

newly set goals.  The Coordinated Public Transit – Human Services Transportation Action Plan 

is updated annually to continue to address goals and any other changes to the plan. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the Coordinated 

Public Transit - Human Services Transportation Action Plan Annual Update 

 
 
 

 


